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What's been happening?

You will have seen quite a few things happening over the last month, we
have:

e Prepared the area at Waiwhakaiho bridge and started piling for the

e Removed trees and put up a rail safety fence along SH3 between
Devon Street East and Waiwaka Terrace so we can start work on
the road early next year

e Started creating the piers at Te Henui bridge and undertook work
on the storm water system

e Made a start on the retaining wall at Te Henui for the walkway to
New Plymouth Girls High School.

Thank you for your patience, especially while we have had the shoulder
closed between Devon Street East and Waiwaka Terrace.

What’'s coming up?

Before you head away for your summer holidays we wanted to update ﬁ}
you on the construction planned in early January, this includes: i
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e Devon Street East / SH3 road layout change - 8 January 2015 ® ol
(see map top right)

e Temporary part closure of Queens Road - 9 January 2015 until
June 2015 (see map bottom right)

e SH3 narrowing between Devon Street East and Waiwaka Terrace
- 12 January 2015 until October 2015

e Night work at Mangorei Road / SH3 intersection - Mid-January
2015 until April 2015

e Lane closures between Waiwaka Terrace and Mangorei Road -
Mid-February 2015 until May 2015

Full details of road closures and layout changes can be found on the
website.

Some of our works could cause delays. We encourage you to make extra
time for your journeys while we make improvements that will benefit your
future travel.

Contact us

Freephone: 0508 822 4636
Email: vickerstocity@nzta.govt.nz

Post: Vickers to City Project Team, Private Bag 11777, Palmerston North 4442



